
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 12th February 2014 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

 

After another term of extremely hard work, I am delighted to invite you to the next performance by 

Norwood’s dance troupe The Dance Streeters. 

 

The children have been working on a slightly different style this term, and would like to share with you their 

dance. The children themselves have choreographed elements of the routine, which they are very proud of. 

We will be performing the dance at 4pm on Tuesday 25th February 2014.  

 

We will perform in the hall, however you will need to enter school via the school office. You are welcome to 

take your child home once the performance has finished. 

 

The children have decided that they would like to wear costumes for this performance, and have chosen a 

theme of ‘ice’. With this in mind, could you please provide clothes that are blue/green/white in colour, or 

anything that is glittery or sparkly. Your child will need this outfit on the performance date. They will be 

dancing with bare feet so will not need shoes. If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Could you please return the reply slip to either myself or the office by Monday 24th February 2014 so that 

we can provide the correct number of chairs. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Dance Streeters Performance 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

I can/cannot attend the street dance performance on Tuesday 25th February. 

I will need    seats provided. 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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